
August 2020 

Important News  

 Please keep your child(ren) 

home if they have any 

symptoms which include, fever, 

cough, diarrhea, vomiting,  

shortness of breath, sore 

throat, muscle pain, green 

mucous, loss of taste or smell 

and if you have left the USA or 

have travelled to a HOT ZONE 

you can NOT enter the school. 

MORE STUFF! 

Hello all and happy August , It’s been a 
different time in our world but we’re holding it 
together at TTDC. We want to thank all of our 

parents who have been patient waiting to drop 

off/pick up their child(ren) daily practicing 

social distancing while wearing face coverings. 

We also want to remind parents that are in 

attendance at the center and at home that we 

are still using GOOGLE Classrooms. Make sure 

that your emails are up to date so that we can 

add you to our classroom lists. We also want to 

say THANK YOU to all of our staff for working so 

hard keeping TTDC a safe and clean 

environment.  
 

Make sure credit cards are up to date and to make 
payments on 1st & 15th of every month 

 

TTDC is a SUGAR FREE ZONE !!! Look out for 

info for all  PARTIES 

  

• Don’t forget to change the date 

•
–

photo and choose “Change 
Image.” Then choose whatever 

•

• If you’re adding a shape or text, 

• Choose “More Colors,” 
then “Custom Colors” and 

• To alter elements that you can’t 

“Slide Master.” 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To 

  

 

 

 

 

 Recreational Travel to 

Another State 

Practice the 3 W’s from the time 
you leave your home and 

throughout your trip.  Avoid travel 

to areas of higher risk.  If you do 

travel to areas of higher risk, stay 

home if possible after returning and 

monitor your health for 14 days in 

order to protect the health and 

safety of yourself, as well as 

others.  



 Hola!  We hope you all are enjoying summer so far, I wish we could have roamed 

around the parks, zoo, and the beaches freely! I wish we did not have to worry about walks without fear of getting sick, but in the Sharks’  class we are trying our best to 
enjoy Summer. We go outside to play every day if the weather permits. 

In the classroom, we are getting better at learning to social distance from each other 

and have fun at the same time. The children are very well trained at keeping their 

masks on when inside. In August we are looking forward to learning about Washing 

Hands again, and personal hygiene. We review the numbers and letters every day. We 

will continue improving our early reading skills with reading books, storytelling and 

sounding out the letters. Children will continue practicing writing their names.  

Keep up the good work at home! Stay safe and healthy! 

Welcome to the month of August!!! It has been one month since  

reopening and our students have been ecstatic to be back. Our students 

have been playing and learning while keeping distance from one 

another and washing their hands constantly. 

In the month of August, students will get back to our learning units. We 

will start off by introducing the life of a Plant Cycle. Students will 

learn how to plant their own seed and watch its  changes. We will learn 

about different plants and how they grow. Some plants grow below the 

ground and some plants grow above the ground. 

Remember to wash your hands and practice social distancing  

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions. 847-

475-1467 EXT 14. Thank you from Mrs. Maritza, Ms. Julissa & 

Mr. Robert.  



With so much joy and excitement we welcome our students! We promise to keep 

our little ones safe and healthy in the mix of this unfortunate circumstance. As 

you know, each child will have their own section for the day that they will choose 

to explore. Each child has their own assigned seats with name tag, pencils, 

crayons, markers, notebooks, and scissors.  Just like we have done before we will 

still focus on a letter, shape, number, color for the week and read books but in a 

unique way. We will still try to do things like we normally do but with a little 

twist. Each of our little ones will be required to bring two face masks in case if they get one dirty, we have a backup. Children’s blankets are washed in school 
weekly, so you do not have to worry about bringing a fresh clean one each week 

😊!  I will still be sending pictures through teaching strategies as usual so you can see snippets of your child’s day. We are constantly enforcing handwashing & 
sanitizing throughout the day.  

Hello bumblebee families! We are officially over a month 
into our re opening. Ms. Vanessa  I and  are glad that we 

have all remained safe due to these hard times. This 
month we will continue to keep your children busy and 
learning by going through our ABCs, numbers, shapes 

and colors daily while still social distancing and keeping 
a clean environment. We have also reached the last 

month of summer! Our class will continue taking 
advantage of the weather to keep as many activities as 

possible outdoors. We have missed you all Please feel free 

to contact  Ms. Jasmin or Ms. Vanessa  if you have any 

questions, comments or concerns please contact us at 847-475-1467 

extension 12 

  



847-475-1467 
1501 Howard Street 

Evanston, IL 60202 

Do not worry about your child not 

wanting to wear their mask. They love to 

have it on, they think they are ninjas and 

superheroes!  

  


